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Comments: I am very concerned about the document "FSM 2355 Climbing Opportunities #ORMS-3524." The

proposal greatly threatens one of the main means of outdoor recreation in this country, climbing. The use of fixed

anchors is critical to allow for climbing to be done in a safe and low impact manner. This proposal would lead to a

reduction of anchors, which in turn will cause climbing to be less accessible and significantly more unsafe. I urge

you to not support this proposal. 

 

-Brian Monetti


